Accessing Dental Care in ﬁ NHS

England from 8 June

If you need help from a dentist contact your dental
practice by phone or email.

e The range of treatments you will be offered may be different to
what you received previously.

e Treatments offered may vary from practice to practice.

e This will depend on the staff and equipment available at the time and
is to ensure your safety and that of the dental team.

Please do not visit your practice unless you’ve been advised to.
This will ensure the practice can continue to provide essential care safely.




